
1st December 2013 

 

 

Dear Julia and the teachers of Lockerbie College, 

This letter is long overdue. Robin and I would like to thank all of you for your assistance and nurturing of 

our daughter Nancy while she has been a student at Lockerbie College. With the dedication that you all 

have given her she would not be where she is today. 

Your support and reasoning classes are a plus to help the students with real life situations; parents 

should really consider them as part of their child’s studies. 

Nancy’s self confidence has improved, she has become very independent and her reasoning in situations 

is incredible. Thank you, Julia!   

Nancy is at Erdiston Teachers’ College part time she has completed her 1st certificate and passed of Early 

Childhood Education and she has started the 2nd certificate. 

As we all know Nancy is a very loving and caring person and she is growing up to be a wonderful young 

adult. 

Nancy works as a kinder garden teacher at a private day care school in the mornings and in the evenings 

she has her own private job as a care taker of two kids and one evening a week she goes to Erdiston 

Teachers’ College. 

We would like to wish you, your teachers, your students and Lockerbie College all the best for the future 

and we hope and pray that each student that passes through the doors of Lockerbie College reaches 

his/her full potential. 

Keep doing what you are doing for the students what you do really make a difference. 

Thanking you so much 

Yvette & Robin Edghill   

   


